
Allendale Primary School 

Weekly Update 14/10/2019 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings are tomorrow, Tuesday 15th and Thursday 17th October. All appointment 

times have been sent out. Please contact school if you have not received yours. 

Again, we have a few children arriving late in the morning which is disrupting the flow of maths 

lessons which start immediately after registration. School starts at 8.55am. 

Please can I ask that bikes and scooters are not ridden in the playground before school once 

the children have started to line up, or at the end of school when we are releasing children 

from their lines. The playground is very busy at these two points in the day and we don’t want 

any accidents. 

Well done to the KS2 Cross Country Teams who last week took 

part in the Northumberland Schools event in Gateshead. 

Considering there were approximately 200 competitors in each 

race we had some great results; special mention to Sonny 8th and 

Bayley 10th in the Y3 boys race, Wilfred 11th in the Y4 boys race, 

Arthur 8th and Luke 9th in the Y5 boys 

race. 

Also well done to the Y5/6 girls football team who competed in the 

West Northumberland Football Tournament at Prudhoe High School 

last week. 

 

Our sand pit has now been built and will be 

ready for use in playtimes later this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that the Harvest Festival is Thursday 24th October 9.30am at the Methodist 

Chapel in the village. A collection will be held for the West Northumberland Food Bank. If you 

are unable to attend and would like to make a donation, children can bring this in anytime next 

week. 

 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 


